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In response to local police involvement in a traffic stop involving federal immigration agents,

a clear violation of our city's sanctuary policy, I will continue defending our immigrant

communities and resisting federal efforts that seek to weaken the bonds that hold us

together.

Rochester, NY has been a sanctuary city since 1986. As the daughter of an immigrant and a

proud representative of this vibrant Rochester community, the safety, security and health of

local families is my top priority. I urge New York to remain steadfast in defending our

immigrant communities and to resist federal efforts that seek to weaken the bonds that hold
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us together.


